To: Robert Laity; ATD DCOA
Subject: RE: Corrected version of letter previously sent.

Good Morning Mr. Laity,
Thank you for contacting the DC Department of Aging and Community Living — DACL

Unfortunately, DACL is not the agency you need to contact with your concerns about the President of
the United States.

Please contact the US Department of Health and Human Services with your concerns, please see contact
information below.

Admiral Rachel L. Levine, MD

Assistant Secretary for Health (ASH)

Department of Health and Human Services

Email:ASH@hhs.gov

https://www.hhs.gov/about/leadership/rachel-levine.html

Admiral Rachel L. Levine serves as the 17th Assistant Secretary for Health for the U.S. Department of
Health and Human Services (HHS), after being nominated by President Joe Biden and confirmed by the
U.S. Senate in 2021. As Assistant Secretary for Health, ADM Rachel Levine fights every day to improve
the health and well-being of all Americans.

Regards,
Department of Aging and Community Living
www.dacl.dc.gov
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Subject: Corrected version of letter previously sent.

Some people who received this message don't often get email from robertlaity@roadrunner.com. Learn why this is
important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious,

please forward to phishing@dc.gov for additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC).
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